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Dr. and Mrs. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector and Wanda:

I am appreciative of the generous manner in which you continue
to support my service in the United States Senate.

We anticipated a tough race in 1982, and my opponent has succeeded
in making it an even more negative campaign than we expected. With
your trust and friendship to draw on, I am confident that we can
win.

B.A. and I extend our warmest thanks.

Best regards,Fiffif
Lloyd/Bdntsen
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